Press Release No: 2

Carrick-on-Suir Motor Club limited regret to advise that our Ravens Rock Rally scheduled for this coming Sunday the 11th of October has been postponed until further notice.

The decision has been made in consultation with our national governing body Motorsport Ireland in light of the changes in guidelines and restrictions announced this evening by the Government.

We would like to pay special thanks to all of our team at Carrick -on-Suir Motor Club Limited who have worked so hard and in particular over the last month to include the production of our event Covid-19 protocols as an addition to the Motorsport Ireland 'Return To Sport' document

To all the stakeholders, Motorsport Ireland, Waterford City and County Council, Tramore and Kilmacthomas Gardai personnel, Waterford Tramore Racecourse Company Limited and our accommodation partners Dooley's Hotel Waterford all who have been so supportive in their own way.

We would also like to pay special tribute to the residents on our 2 stage locations and along the rally route. We are most saddened for these people who literally welcomed us with open arms and who were all so delighted to have something to look forward to this coming Sunday.

Finally to our competitors and rally suppliers, It was for you guys and girls we did this and we have no doubt you all appreciate the struggles we have had to endure and the lengths we went to in order to get the Ravens Rock Rally 2020 to the point it is at today, ready to run but unfortunately it's not to be at this time.

Hopefully, sooner rather than later things will improve, and we will rally together again!

Ravens Rock Rally 2020

